
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

FRANE Mourns the Loss of Former Executive 

Director, Harold Lombardi 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harold Lombardi, former Executive Director of the Frozen & Refrigerated Association of 

the Northeast, passed away June 12. Donna Maglio, current FRANE executive director, 

said, “Harold was a kind man with a great passion for FRANE and its members. He 

brought a warmness to the Association that has yet to be duplicated. He will be greatly 

missed.”  FRANE members will remember him at their Anniversary Celebration in 

October with a special scholarship awarded in his name. 

 

To make a contribution to this scholarship in Harold’s name or to attend the event, please 

contact the office at 203-597-7215 or frane@frane.org . 
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